

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr P Mullins Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement

Growing together, Learning forever

12th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT - MONDAY 13th JANUARY 2025

We are very excited that we have confirmed our choir to take part in Young Voices 2024. The concert will take place on Monday 13th January 2025 at the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham.

For those of you who have never experienced Young Voices it is a huge and very exciting event, with around 6000 children involved from around the country. Children who have participated before will tell you what an amazing experience it is!

On the day of the concert, the children will leave school around lunch time and travel to the Resorts World Arena in Birmingham by coach for an afternoon rehearsal. They will need to bring plenty of snacks and drinks with them as well as a packed tea on this day. The concert starts at 7:00pm where the children will perform with a live band and special guest stars. It is anticipated the concert will finish at approximately 9.15pm and children will need to be collected from the arena by parents after the event has finished.

As we have confirmed our participation we now have to order tickets and t-shirts. Attached to this letter are two order forms for tickets and official Young Voices T-shirts.

All tickets and t-shirt requests have to be submitted by school via the Young Voices website and there is a strict deadline for this being completed. You will be able to make payment electronically via our SchoolMoney facility. Please return all forms by MONDAY 23rd SEPTEMBER, as we are unable to submit the orders until we have received all requests. When all forms are received in school we will set up Young Voices in SchoolMoney so that you are able to make your payment. Please note that we will be charging £20.00 for the tickets (excluding VAT) as we will be able to claim back the VAT, which is why the deadline to return your order is so tight. A full price ticket would otherwise be £24.00.

It is also suggested that children buy an official Young Voices T-shirt to wear; these cost £15 each and also include a YV torch. Please note that official t-shirts are desirable but not compulsory. If you choose not to purchase a t-shirt, you will need to provide a plain white t-shirt. I would urge you to think carefully about the t-shirts at this time as we will not be able to place another order at a later date.

I know you have already given permission for your child to participate in the concert but please also sign the permission slip at the top of the ticket order form, as this includes permission for photographs and filming by Young Voices authorised promotion media as part of their terms and conditions.























This event can be a costly one and a big commitment as the children must practice at home and learn all the words for the songs (details of accessing YV Music Room will follow shortly). It is however a fantastic opportunity and a memorable experience so I urge everyone to have a good think about it and visit the official website www.youngvoices.co.uk to find out more.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Mullins Headteacher

9	
5	

YOUNG VOICES 2025

Please return this slip by Monday 23rd September 2024

Name of Child	Class
	in the Young Voices concert on Monday 13 th January 2025. arrange collection of my child from the Resorts World finished.
Signed	(parent/carer)
Print Name	





















